
Year 6 Spring 2: One World 
Hello and welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely half term break – although it did feel like it flew past! 
We’re in our final half-term before SATs testing (May) so this half-term we really would like to remind children to 
read at home. Please talk to your child’s class teacher if you’d like any recommended reading lists. 

Topic overview: 

Art: Sculpture (inspired by the works 
of the modern architect Anthony 
Gormley).  

PSHE: Building on our topic work from 
last half term, this unit will focus on 
discrimination. 

RE: The RE cycle of inquiry we are 
learning about this half term is power 
and how this concept is presented in 
Christianity. 

Science: This unit will be learning 
about light and how it travels.  

Indoor PE: To support with the work 
we are doing on well-being, the 
children will be doing yoga.  

Outdoor PE: Tennis– ready for 
Wimbledon ! 

What is this topic about?  

This unit, which will touch on the current crisis in Ukraine, 
focuses on unity across countries, religions and nations. We 
will be reading the text, ‘Boy at the Back of the Class’ to 
learn about refugees and what this may look like in today’s 
society in contrast with WW2. There will be an opportunity to 
draw upon their learning from Spring 1 and to apply this 
understanding to modern society. We will also be focusing on 
morals in stories, using the text ’The Lion and the Mouse’ as a 
stimulus in our writing. 

KEY DATES 

3rd March: World Book Day 

25th March: Dads Vs Kids football (sign up only) 

31st March: Mums Vs Kids Quidditch (sign up only) 

7th April: Talavera Treat 

8th April: Last day of term 

25th April: INSET day 

26th April: First day back for children 

We will also be holding a Bronze, Silver, Gold assembly. 
We hope to be able to invite you to this - watch this 
space!  

The year 6 team are so proud of the children that 
we teach and the incredible progress they continue 
to make every day in school. However, we know that 
some of our children are beginning to worry about 
their SATs tests. This half-term we’re going to be 
spending time developing wellbeing strategies in 
school. Please do not hesitate to contact the school 
if you have any concerns. 


